SHADE TREE COMMISSION
BOROUGH OF MATAWAN
November 10, 2016

MEMBERS PRESENT: Jerry Hourihan, Jr.
Councilman Mike Caldon
Larry Magee

MEMBER ABSENT: Matt Schoffel

The November meeting started at 5 P.M. Jerry Hourihan, Jr.
approved the minutes of October 13, 2016 and Larry Magee
seconded.

Jerry Hourihan, Jr. stated that several trees needed to be
looked at and possible taken down. A tree located at

1 Miriam Drive had to be looked at and a tree at 13
Northfield Rd. plus a tree at the Masonic Temple need to
come down. The Masonic Temple tree is interferring with
electrical wires. A tree at 19 Chestnut Dr. had been looked
at several times in the past and is now in need of gutting
down. The broken sidewalk at the address is in need of
being repaired and tree roots have been the problem.

Jerry stated that the mulch at Terhune Park will be replaced
with rubber mulch that will be completey contained within
the concrete walkway and will be held in place by an adhesive.

Larry Magee said that Memorial Park looks good and that he
mounted the plaque for Bernard Pavick and he will place
Bernie's plaque near Mary Ellen Lupi's. Jerry indicated
that he and Sue Quinn will look into a plagque for their
dad, Jerry Hourihan, Sr.

Mike Caldon motioned to adjourn the meeting at 5:35 P.M.
and Larry Magee seconded. There will be no meeting in
December. The next meeting will be January 12, 2017 in

the Environmental/Property Office at MMCC, 201 Broad Street
at 5 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

[Kethhann, (. Odaih

Kathleen A. Odell
Secretary




